
From: Peter Gelbman 

To: Doug Young 
Date: August 23, 2006

Subject:   
Request for Info - File #0138-EX-PL-2005
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the corresponse included below that TeleCIS received from FCC on 8/23/06 
regarding TeleCIS 3.5GHz experiemental license application:

Yes - TeleCIS is still interested in pursuing this application. Please proceed and advise. 

Thank you,

Pete Gelbman
System Engineer - consultant, TeleCIS

> Date: Wed, 23 Aug 2006 10:23:54 -0400 (EDT)
> From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology
> <oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov>
> To: pgelbman@yahoo.com
> Subject: Request for Info - File #0138-EX-PL-2005 [Reference Number:
> 4509]
> 
> This application has been pending for 16 months and it still needs to
> complete federal government coordination.  That coordination could
> take several more months.  Are you still interested in pursuing an
> experimental license for this application?
> 
> Confirmation Number: EL714229
> dyoung@fcc.gov


